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Consumer Hecith
Dear John: Protect!:n Services

The USNRC Proposed General Statement of Policy " Evaluation
of Agreement State Radiation Control Programs" has been reviewed
by my Inspection staff.

The proposal appears to be generally what the USNRC is using
for guidelines in their recent audits of our program.

We have no objections to this proposal as long as it is
applied in a reasonable manner, in order to give us the time to
develop our program to an acceptable level of compatability.
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